
 
 Welcome CB Families!  
 

CHRISTIAN BROTHERS HIGH SCHOOL 
SHARED TRANSPORTATION/CARPOOL INTEREST FORM 

2020-2021 
 
If you are interested in being on a contact list with other CB families regarding shared 
transportation (carpool etc.) to/from Christian Brothers High School for the 2020-2021 school 
year, please complete and submit this form by email to Rona Gordon, Administrative 
Assistant to the Principal, at rgordon@cbhs-sacramento.org by May 31, 2020. 
 
The information you provide will be compiled and merged with families of new and returning 
CB students who are looking for shared transportation, and then emailed to all on the list in June. 
You can then contact other families who are interested in carpooling to and from CB for the 
upcoming school year.  
 
Student’s Name ____________________________________Grade level in 2020-2021________ 
(Please Print)  
 
Parent/Guardian Name ___________________________________________________________ 
(Please Print)  
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City_____________________________________________ Zip Code_____________________ 
 
Contact Telephone (include area code)______________________________________________ 
 
 
E-mail Address_________________________________________________________________  
 

Parent/Guardian 
Signature______________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Rona Gordon at rgordon@cbhs-sacramento.org.  
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